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Rabun County 
High School

COVID-19 - Digital Learning

FAQ 

Contact Information:
Rabun County High School

jspillers@rabuncountyschools.org
ablair@rabuncountyschools.org
jfranco@rabuncountyschools.org

Will we still have a graduation ceremony?

Yes! We will have a Virtual Graduation on May 22, 
2020, at 8:00 PM.   
We have plans to hold a traditional, face-to-face 
graduation ceremony on August 1, 2020.

Will we still have Prom?

What if I’ve already bought my Prom ticket?

Due to COVID-19 social distancing restrictions and the 
President’s new phased plan for reopening events, 
our traditional Junior/Senior Prom for 2020 has been 
canceled.    
We are planning a special Celebration for Seniors 
and their dates on July 31, 2020, in place of Prom.

Junior Prom tickets will be valid for the 2021 Prom, so 
you are ahead of the game!   
Senior Prom tickets will be credited towards the  
Celebration of Seniors. If social distancing guidelines 
force the cancellation of the event, refunds will be 
granted to Seniors. 

What about my cap and gown? Diploma?
Once the shelter in place order expires, we will email 
Seniors a time to pick up their cap and gown.  
Diplomas will be distributed after the August 1, 2020, 
graduation ceremony. In the event of cancellation, a 
pickup date and procedure will be announced. 

Once the shelter in place order is lifted and these 
items are delivered to the school, we will 
communicate procedures for picking these items up.   

When will I get my yearbook? Letter jacket?

How can I get my Certificate of Enrollment to 
obtain my learner’s permit/driver’s license?
Once the shelter in place order is lifted, students 
should email ebennett@rabuncountyschools.org to 
request a Certificate of Enrollment. Emails must be 
received by Monday at noon. Forms will be available 
for pickup the following Friday at the Guard Shack 
between 8:00 AM and 3:00 PM.  

When can I collect my things from school?
Once the shelter in place order is lifted and social 
distancing guidelines relaxed, we will communicate 
a time and procedure for cleaning out lockers and 
collecting items from the school.  

Is my Digital Learning work optional?
All assigned Digital Learning work should be com-
pleted and turned in to your teachers no later than 
May 13, 2020. You are expected to communicate 
any questions or concerns directly with your teachers. 
May 14 - 22 will be set aside for additional help as 
needed.  

What if my Chromebook stops working?
Please contact the RCHS Tech Support hotline at  
706-212-4321 between the hours of 8:00 and 3:30. 

What if I paid for a trip that was canceled?
We are working with vendors to collect 
refunds. Once fees have been returned, we will 
apply those funds to a student’s outstanding school
balances. Any remaining money will be refunded to 
the student.   


